
Industrial Technology

Name Employer Email Accept Reject Comments

1 Michael Wilson Phillips 66 Pipeline LLC michael.d.wilson@p66.com X

I agree with the proposed changes.  I 

think adding electrical testing and 

maintenance to the fundamentals is a 

good change.
2 Ricky Martinez Rawson ricky.martinez@rawsonlp.com

3 Torey Mahanay Mahanay's Heating & Cooling mahanayhc21@hotmail.com

4 Guadalupe Campos Jr. Grizzle Heating & Air campos@grizzlehvac.com X I am fine with and vote for the changes.

5 Simmie Callahan V Plains Plumbing cinco@plainsplumbing.com

6 Frank Wilburn, Sr. Frank's Repair Plumbing frank@franksrepairplumbing.com X
*Late

The curriculum looks good to me.

7 Gary Marcum Patrick Heating and Air garym@patrickcompanies.com X I agree with proposed changes.

8 Phillip Laub Affiliated Foods plaub@af.ama.com

9 Lance Keys ASARCO Refinery lkeys@asarco.com X

Kim, this looks like a very well rounded 

set of courses.  I approve of the changes.  

I think that if an individual really wanted 

to be successful, this would be a great 

start.

10 Max Grant Amarillo Gear Company mgrant@amarillogear.com X
This looks good.  I like the proposed you 

have for Industrial Maintenance.

11 Eric Ozier

City of Amarillo,

Rick Husband International 

Airport

eric.ozier@amarillo.gov X Looks good to me!

12 John Kelly

City of Amarillo,

Rick Husband International 

Airport

john.kelly@amarillo.gov

13 DeWayne Musick Owens Corning dewayne.musick@owenscorning.com

14 Kasey Kuriyama Cactus Varied Industries kasey.kuriyama@cactusfeeders.com X
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15 Todd Stavenhagen City of Amarillo todd.stavenhagen@amarillo.gov X

16 Joel Ramirez Grizzle Heating & Air joelramirezintexas_01@yahoo.com
X

*Extra

Approve the curriculum changes!

17 Michael Padilla City of Amarillo michael.padilla@amarillo.gov

X

*Extra

I think the new changes look great, will give 

some opportunities for change to young 

students in the newr future.  I vote for all the 

changes included on the new curriculum.

Thank you for allowing me to review the curriculum for the 

Industrial Technology department for Amarillo College.  At 

this time I do not see any issues with the changes made with 

the new curriculum.  I believe it is vital to continue with the 

math and writing portion of the curriculum.  It is important 

that a graduate posses the ability to communicate effectively 

with customers and supervisors.  Basic math skills are 

needed in all areas of construction and maintenance; this 

gives the student the ability to figure load calculations as well 

as the ability to create an invoice for a completed project.  

This program is benefitting local business by creating a new 

workforce in the commercial and industrial trades.  I look 

forward to working with you in the further and feel free to 

contact me as needed.


